Hl White and

Williams u.r

What SNF Providers Should Know About Arbitration

McKnight's Long-Term Care News
8219

On July 18, 2019, The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services Final Rule released arbitration agreements for long-term care
facilities. The new rule amends the requirements of a 2016 rule titled "Reform of Requirements for Long-Term Care Facilities”

Counsel Dana Petrillo authored a guest post published in McKnight's Long-Term Care News discussing the revisions to arbitration
requirements and the significance of the revisions for SNFs (Skilled Nursing Facilities).

The 2019 Final Rule becomes effective on September 16, 2019.
Read the full article.

This correspondence should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are
intended for general informational purposes only and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and legal
questions.
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